[image: image1.jpg]



BELIZE PRESS OFFICE
 ●Phone: 822-0094 or 0092 

●Fax: 822-2671

 ● website: www.belize.gov.bz 
PRESS RELEASE

Registration of Importers of Biodegradable Single-use Plastics
Belmopan. April 3, 2019.  Any persons or companies who are importing or planning to import biodegradable single-use “plastic” food containers, utensils and grocery bags are being asked to contact the Department of the Environment (DOE) by April 12, 2019.  
The DOE is in the process of establishing a registry for the importers of biodegradable single-use items that are alternatives to the plastic items that have been targeted for the national phase-out.  This registry is necessary to ensure that importers will meet the legal standards being established for biodegradable items. 
The DOE thanks all stakeholders for their understanding and support in the implementation of the national phase-out of single-use plastic bags and single-use Styrofoam and plastic food containers and utensils.

For further information, please contact:

Chief Environmental Officer

Department of the Environment, Ministry of Agriculture, Fisheries, Forestry, the Environment & Sustainable Development 

Market Square, Belmopan

Tel: 822-2548/2819
Fax: 822-2860

Email:  envirodept@btl.net or envirodept@environment.gov.bz 

Website:  www.doe.gov.bz

